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Pat Gayle-Gordon

From: Palm Beach Synagogue <office@palmbeachsynagogue.com>
Sent: Friday, September 2, 2022 4:30 PM
To: Pat Gayle-Gordon
Subject: Jewish Holidays`

******Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or attachments should not 
be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all requests for information or changes to Town 
records should be verified for authenticity.****** 

For the April meeting dates, Passover starts sundown on the 5th of April, so I suggest that you have the meeting on April 
4‐5, ending at 6 PM on the 5th.  
 
Best, 
Myra 
 
 
‐‐  
 
Myra Gold 
Synagogue Administrator 
 
Palm Beach Synagogue 
120 North County Road, Palm Beach, FL 33480 
561-838-9002 ext. 4 
fax# 561-838-5356 
office@palmbeachsynagogue.org 
www.palmbeachsynagogue.org  
 
This message may contain confidential and/or privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient or authorized 
to receive this for the intended recipient, you must not use, copy, disclose or take any action based on this message or any 
information herein. If you have received this message in error, please advise the sender immediately by sending a reply e-
mail and delete this message. Thank you for your cooperation. 
 


